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Dear Sir or Madam, 

 

In August 2016, Oasis Haiti project was created with the goal of building and maintaining a children’s 

orphanage in Haiti through charitable donations. Only two months after we opened our doors, Hurricane 

Matthew destroyed part of the orphanage and killed nearly 1,000 people in the area, ruining many homes 

and affecting the local economy.  We stepped up by faith and helped more than 150 families who were 

lacking shelter and food, repaired a school, and rebuilt homes and church buildings.  Having it on our hearts 

to boost the economy as well, we started a microloans program to aid the local commerce. Much progress 

has been made, but we need your help and support to accomplish our goals. 

 

After two years of existence, these are the highlights of what we have accomplished so far: 

 

 Fully operational orphanage for 30 abandoned children 

 School pilot project helping more than 50 underprivileged kids 

 Created and maintained 16 full-time jobs for men and women 

 Microloans program helping more than 60 people/families 

 

In addition to the full time support of the orphans, we are currently raising funds that go towards building a 

school, a medical and dental clinic for children and their families living in extreme poverty.  For this 

reason, on Saturday October 27th, Oasis Haiti is holding a Charity Gala to raise money and awareness for 

our cause.  This event will be an evening of Haitian culture with a 3-course meal and a dance. It will be 

held at Marquis Gardens, 1365 Sandhill Drive, Ancaster @ 6pm, with an expected attendance of more than 

250 people. More information can be found on our website. 

 

We are seeking donations, financial support or prizes to be used for this event. Our goal is to raise $25,000.  

Any donation you are willing to provide would be greatly appreciated. We guarantee that none of the 

donations will go to administration fees - 100% of the earnings will go to Haiti. Tax receipts are available.    

 

Your generosity will make a big difference in the lives of orphans in Haiti by supporting us to continue in 

our work. If you wish to learn more about Oasis Haiti, please contact Danny Brisebois, our Executive 

Director, at (514) 886-5400.  If you would like to know more about the Charity Gala (or to reserve a table 

for you and your guests), feel free to contact our Fundraiser Coordinator, Gillianne Brisebois at (289) 456-

8745 or by email at gilliannestrose@yahoo.ca. 

 

Thank you for your kindness and support, 

 
Danny Brisebois, Executive Director      
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